
   
  

 July 15, 2024  

   

Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 

Toronto, ON, Canada  

  

Re: Toronto Dragon Festival 2024   

I extend my heartfelt greetings to all the members of the organizing committee and the 

participants of Toronto Dragon Festival 2024. Although I am unable to attend this momentous 

event in person, please know that my thoughts and best wishes are with you all as you 

celebrate this grand occasion.  

The Toronto Dragon Festival has consistently showcased the rich cultural heritage of the 

community, as this year's lineup of activities, including the Acrobatic lion dances, Luminati 

Night Light Show, and diverse entertainment offerings, promises to be truly captivating. 

I commend the efforts of the organizing committee for bringing this vibrant and culturally rich 

event to Toronto. Such celebrations are essential in preserving our cultural heritage and passing 

it on to future generations. They also serve to strengthen the bonds within our diverse 

community, creating a tapestry of shared values and traditions.  

May the Dragon Festival 2024 be filled with joy, devotion, and unity. Please convey my best 

wishes to all participants, volunteers, and attendees. I look forward to hearing about the 

festival's success and hope to join in future celebrations. 

Sincerely,   

  

   
Chandra Arya  

Member of Parliament / Député – Nepean  

http://6v9.719.myftpupload.com/

